
From:
To: dentalboardconsultation
Subject: feedback scope of practice registration standard
Date: Monday, 17 June 2013 2:58:26 PM

Good Day,
 
1. Do you agree that the revision to the standard will provide greater clarity and
certainty for dental practitioners to work within their scope of practice? (Why or why
not?)
 
Certainly agree, each dental practitioner should have standard to scope of practice and
a list of credentials and privileged to procedures that can be performed efficiently.
 
2. Do you agree that the introduction of the guidelines further supports this clarity for
dental practitioners and the public? (Why or why not?)
 
Certainly, agree, this should includes Protocols and Policies guidelines (PPG) and Clinical
and Procedures guidelines ( CPG) in each practice.
 
3. Are there additional factors which could be included in the guidelines to support the
standard?
 
Sure, Manuals, seminars, online Q&A and CPD.
 
4. Do you agree with the list of skills in the guidelines relating to programs to extend
scope? Are there additional skills which the National Board should consider adding to
the list?
 
Yes I do, and I believe that limitations should be applied on orthodontics treatment and
implants to the General dentists unless they show yearly CPD or hands on courses.
 
5. Does the preferred proposal balance the need to protect the public with the needs of
regulating the profession? (Why or why not?)
Yes I do, implementing duty of care to protect the public form unsafe practice dentistry.
 
Regards,
Baker Hamdi
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